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We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Star of the Week: 

Red – Noah C and Amelia 

Yellow – Maison and Preston 

Green – Maggie and Vito 

Indigo – Chloe and Laila 

Violet – Phoebe and Mika 

 

Winning House: Friendship with a fantastic total of 1218 dojos! 

Our Gold awards have been awarded to Isla and Lily S-P. Whilst our Good Manners awards 

have been given to Ellie, Abdul, Henry and Libby. 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Our Amazing Stars! 

Friday 6th March 2020 

 

Dojo Winners: 

Red – Henry and Winnie 

Yellow – Elyisa two 

weeks in a row! 

Green – Ellie B and Tyler  

Indigo – Sophie J and 

Luna 

Violet – Lyric and Zayan 

 

Attendance 

Red – 96.1% 

Yellow – 97.4% 

Green – 97.4% 

Indigo – 97.2% 

Violet – 99.2% 

As you know we always aim to 

have attendance higher than 

97%, keep being healthy! 
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Dates for your diaries… 

 

09.03.20 Parents Evening 3.30pm-6pm 

13.03.20 Open morning 9-10.30am 

13.03.20 Mad March Hair Day! Details to follow 

13.03.20 Sport Relief Mile Details to follow 

17.03.20 Parent Forum (Uniform to be discussed) 

17.03.20 KS2 Cross Country 

20.03.20 Non-uniform: donations for chocolate bingo 

20.03.20 Family Day Lunch  

25.03.20 Y3/4 Football Tournament 1-3pm, Cheadle Primary  

26.03.20 Y6 St Giles 

27.03.20 Reports out 

27.03.20 Chocolate Bingo 6pm-8pm 

01.04.20 Easter Service 10.30am, St Giles 

01.04.20 Y5/6 Football tournament 1-3pm, Cheadle Primary 

01.04.20 2.30pm KS1 Easter Bonnet parade, KS1 yard 

01.04.20 KS2 Decorate an Egg, shown in the bonnet parade at 

2.30pm  

03.04.20 School Closed, Easter Holidays 

20.04.20 School reopens 

21.04.20 B League Netball tournament 1-3pm 

28.04.2 Y3/4 Netball tournament 1-3pm 

06.05.20 Y3/4 Tag Rugby tournament 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election- mobiles 

07.05.20 10.15am Y6 St Giles 

07.05.20 4pm Girls Football League 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

14.05.20 4pm Girls football league  

15.05.20 3-4pm Y5/6 Tag Rugby 

21.05.20 Y5 Maths Event, 9-11.30am 

21.05.20 Girls Football league 

04.06.20 10.15 am Yr 6 St Giles 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

02.07.20 Y6 St Giles 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

07.07.20 Y6 Leavers Ball 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

13.07.20 Sports week 

15.07.20 Sports day, KS1 AM and KS2 PM 

17.07.20 Last day of term 

    
                                       

Mad hair day 

On the 13th March we will be hosting our 

Mad Hair Day! We are asking for donations 

of 50p which are all going to help fund 

new computing resources in school. 

 

Extreme Reading Challenge 
 

 
 

In really exciting news, we are very 

proud to announce that Luna 

(pictured above) was chosen as the 

winner of the Extreme Reading 

completion! Not only was she the 

winner at Bishop Rawle, but from all 

schools in our TMPF family! Her 

extreme photo was taken from 

Blackpool Tower. Thank you to 

everyone that took part in the 

competition. 
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World Book Day 

Yesterday saw us celebrate the annual World Book Day, there were fantastic 

outfits worn by all! Well done everyone! The children completed lots of different 

activities throughout the day and continually showed their love of reading. 
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Take care around school 

To continually ensure all our children arrive and leave 

school safely, please take extra special care when 

driving close to school. Your speed along Royal Walk 

should be walking pace and be vigilant for children 

crossing the road. Also, please, please, please do 

not park on the yellow zig zagged line areas – even 

just to drop off. It takes a moment to hurt a child and 

a lifetime to live with the consequences 

Sponsored Read 

We hope you are getting stuck into the Sponsored Read 

and enjoying it! Please can all sponsorship money be 

placed into a sealed envelope and handed into school by 

Monday 9th March. We hope to raise money to spend on 

some new books for our children so that we can continue 

to promote our love of reading! 
 

Sport Relief week 

Next week will see us celebrating Sport Relief 

with a week of different activities and 

challenges. Children will have the opportunity 

to buy a Sport Relief wristband from the Office 

for £1, please note, the wristbands are 

optional and there are only 100 available, 

once they are gone, they are gone! Please 

make sure to come in full PE kit all week to 

take part in the activities.  

Monday – Mindfulness Monday – we will be 

doing some Yoga and launching the design a 

sports kit competition! 

Tournament Tuesday – We will be having our 

KS1 and KS2 Inter-House Dodgeball 

Tournament. 

Wiggle Wednesday – We will be completing 

some hula hooping activities as classes. 

Throw-it Thursday – We will be completing 

some different throwing games in school. 

Sport Relief Day – Today we will complete the 

Sport Relief Mile around our playgrounds! 

 

 

Sporting News 

Unfortunately, due to weather there 

have been no sporting events over the 

past few weeks. However, we do have 

different events coming up, so watch 

this space! 

Book Fair 

During our parent’s evening on 

Monday 9th March and also in our 

open morning on the 13th March, we 

will also be hosting an Usborne book 

fair. There will be a wide variety of 

Usborne books on display for parents 

and children to look at during these 

events. 

Becky Middleton will also be on hand 

to provide advice on books that are 

suitable for your child and any 

interests they may have or areas you 

may wish to work on. 
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Coming into school in a morning 

At the start of the school day, please could all Key Stage 2 pupils enter school through the 

Key Stage 2 playground. If arriving after 8.45am, please could they come through the office 

and not via the Key Stage 1 playground. This is to ensure that they are marked present in 

the register and that Mrs Mitchell is able to order them a school lunch if required. 

Smoking near School 

When dropping children off at school, please 

could you kindly refrain from smoking near 

the school gates. Passive smoking has also 

been proven to be just as harmful. 

Covid-19 

As you will be no doubt aware, 

coronavirus and more specifically 

Covid-19 is present in the UK. To protect 

our children, and yourselves, we ask that 

you maintain high levels of hygiene by 

making sure that you and your children 

wash your hands thoroughly with warm, 

soapy water before you prepare food, 

eat food and after you have been to 

the toilet. This should ensure that we all 

stay healthy in school! If you require any 

more information about Covid-19 then 

please visit- 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavi

rus-covid-19/ 
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